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Date: September 4, 2020 

Submitted by: Legislative Services Division 

Subject: Age-Friendly Assessment and Action Plan 2020-2030 

 

At the July 28, 2020 Regular Council meeting, Council considered a report dated June 22, 2020 

from the Planning and Development Department – Policy Planning Division regarding 

Age-Friendly Assessment and Action Plan 2020-2030 and passed the following resolution: 

 

RC20/308 

THAT this item be postponed to September. 

 

The report will be back before Council for consideration at the Special Council meeting on 

September 15, 2020.  The recommended resolution from the original report is: 

 

THAT the Age-Friendly Assessment and Action Plan be endorsed as 

recommended in the report dated June 22, 2020 from the Planning and 

Development Department – Policy Planning Division regarding Age-Friendly 

Assessment and Action Plan; 

 

AND THAT the City seek formal recognition as an Age-Friendly British Columbia 

(AFBC) community. 

Attachment(s) 

1. Report dated June 22, 2020 from the Planning and Development Department – Policy 

Planning Division regarding Age-Friendly Assessment and Action Plan. 

 

 

  



  2 

Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Age-Friendly Assessment and Action Plan 2020-2030.docx 

Attachments: - Attachment 1 - Report dated 2020 06 22 from Policy Planning 

Division re Age-Friendly Assessment and Action Plan.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Sep 8, 2020 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Tracey Takahashi for Dorothy Shermer, Corporate Officer - Sep 4, 2020 - 8:00 PM 

Tim Savoie, City Manager - Sep 8, 2020 - 8:42 AM 


